
F.A.Q. for new prices from 1 July 2018 

 

Why certain prices were changed? 

Accommodation price of certain places in the dormitories was changed regarding to dormitories 

annual evaluation of dormitories No. 5, 7, 11, 14, 15 because of changed building or 

room/furniture condition which was made on June. 

 

From when will new prices come in to force? 

The new prices will come into force: 

 To newly accommodating residents– from 1st July of 2018  

 To current residents if not relocating – from 1st October of 2018 

 To all current residents if relocating – from the first day after relocation procedure (if a 

price of new room was changed).  

 

How to get information if my room price has changed?  

All information about renewed prices of the dormitories will provide your dormitory 

administrator.   

 

What should I do if my room price has changed? What should I do if I‘m not comfortable with 

the new price? 

Since July 1st until September 10th all residents of the dormitories must apply to dormitory 

administrator/manager regarding signing the amendment of accommodation contract.  

If you are not comfortable with the new price you can refer for relocation to your dormitory 

administrator. We would like to remind you that regarding newly arriving students 

accommodation process, relocations will be performed until 1st of July. 

 

 


